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WIND ORCHESTRA AND CHOIRS ON THE CREST OF A WAVE
Young musicians and singers from across Kent and Medway will perform a concert of classics with a nautical feel – including a rousing chorus of Rule Britannia.
Kent Youth Wind Orchestra and Kent Youth Choirs stage the concert at 3pm on Saturday April 2 in the Colyer Fergusson Hall at the University of Kent in Canterbury.
The show features Souza’s 1899 military march Hands Across the Sea and Wood’s popular medley commemorating Trafalgar, Fantasia on British Sea Songs, familiar from the Last Night of the Proms.
Phill Hyde, who manages the orchestra for Kent Music, said: “Graeme Vinall takes to the podium to lead the KYWO in a concert in which more than 150 performers will combine for several pieces to create a huge sound which should raise the roof. We’ve sold out the superb Colyer Fergusson concert hall for the past two concerts so early booking is essential.”
The orchestra will be joined by singers aged between 8 and 21 from Kent Youth Choir, Kent Youth Singers, Kent County Junior Choir and Kent County Junior Singers. The choirs will be conducted by Benjamin Rous, Karen Hill, Ciara Considine and Andy Millest.

Tickets are £10 (£5 concessions, students and children) available from the Gulbenkian box office. Phone 01227 769075 or email boxoffice@kent.ac.uk.
Find out more about Kent’s county groups at www.kent-music.com.
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Notes to editors

Kent Music, founded in 1948, is a registered education charity and one of the largest music education services in Europe. It delivers instrumental and vocal teaching to more than 14,000 students; employs some 200 peripatetic teachers both full-time and part-time; and organises music groups and summer schools. Kent Music is a partner in music education with Kent County Council.
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